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FACULTY OF AGRICULTURE

POST OFFICE ADDRESS:

MACDONALD COLLEGE, QUE.. CANADA

fc;AND EXPRESSRAILWAY STATIONS 

(C.N.R. & C.P.R.) AND TELEGRAPHIC 

ADDRESS: ST. ANNE DE BELLEVUE, QUE.

MACDONALD COLLEGE
(MCGILL UNIVERSITY)

December 12th, 1936.

Principal À.E. Morgan, M.A.f 
McGill University,
Montreal, Que.

Dear Principal Morgan:

for some informa-Some days ago you asked me

students staying over Christmas andtion regarding

list with relevant information.

There is a larger number planning to stay 

than usual and there is some doubt in 

they would rather be asked to 

whether they would prefer to have

attached is the

here this year

minds as to whether 

individual houses or 

their dinner together with Mrs. Strang in the dining

our

room.

Yours faithfully,

W.H. Brittain 
Vice-Principal.
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